
 

Introducing: FIET Webpage  

In November, FMS announced the kickoff of the FMMI Intelligent Enterprise Transformation (FIET) 

project, and today we are excited to announce that the FIET webpage is live!  

This webpage will serve as a central location for all FIET resources and communications. We 
encourage FMMI users to bookmark the webpage, as it will be regularly updated with project 
progress, training materials, upcoming end user impacts, and more. You will continue to receive key 
information about FIET via email bulletins, and you can visit the webpage at any time to view 

historical bulletins.  

The following resources are currently available on the FIET webpage:  

• Introduction – Describes what FIET is, the benefits of migrating to FIET, and how end users 

will be involved in the transition   
• Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) – Answers common questions about the FIET project 

and the S/4HANA system   
• Glossary – Defines FIET-related terms and acronyms   
• FIET Communications – Hosts a repository of previously sent FIET bulletins   

In the coming months, you will continue to receive communications with key information about FIET 

as we make progress toward our targeted February 2025 go-live date.  

Questions? Reach out to the FMS Help Desk.  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbmZjLnVzZGEuZ292L0ZTUy9DbGllbnRTZXJ2aWNlcy9GTVMvRklFVC9pbmRleC5waHA_dXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5IiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDIzMTIyMC44NzQzNTA4MSJ9.jyzkhqqRrky8I1YhrHzO3SiYnF25ynhqgEis5q52zdM/s/3073419618/br/233552988897-l
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